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July 6, 2020

Honorable President and Members
City Council
City of Pittsburgh



						RE: 	ALCOSAN Grow Grant

Dear Members of City Council:

	The Department of Public Works is requesting the approval of a resolution authorizing the Mayor and/or the Director of the Department of Finance and/or the Director of the Department of Public Works, on behalf of the City of Pittsburgh, to execute as necessary, Instruments for the Declaration of Restrictions and Covenants (“IRDC”) in favor of the Allegheny County Sanitary Authority (“ALCOSAN”) to permit the installation of green infrastructure at the Bob O’Connor Golf Course Clubhouse in Schenley Park, as funded by the ALCOSAN Grow Grant awarded to the City; and further authorizing the Mayor and/or the Director of the Department of Public Works and/or the Director of the Department of Finance to enter into any other necessary Agreements between the City of Pittsburgh and ALCOSAN necessary to implement the Grow Grant projects for the benefit of the public.


						Sincerely,



						Michael Gable, CPRP
						Director
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